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Press release from the Grand Master about Jerusalem (December 7, 2017)

The Grand Master of the Equestrian Order of the Holy Sepulchre , Edwin Cardinal O' Brien, shares
the deep concern expressed by the Holy Father and countless other religious and civic leaders for
the possible consequences of any unilateral decision that might alter the equilibrium of the Holy City.
He reiterates the necessity that all initiatives within the Land that contains the places of worship of
the three major monotheistic religions, the Holy Sepulchre, the Wailing Wall and the Mosque of Omar
be the result of a peaceful dialogue among all the interested parties.
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